

Shire of Cuballing

OFFICE HOURS: Monday to Friday 8.30am to 5.00pm



(COUNCILS/WAELEC/F03WASTATEELECBOUNDARIES)

Lyn Auld Electoral Commissioner WA Electoral Commission GPO Box F316 PERTH WA 6841

Dear Ms Auld

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN STATE ELECTORAL COMMISSION

Thank you for your letter of 17 December 2002, which was presented to the recent February 2003 meeting of Council for consideration.

Council resolved to request that the Shire of Cuballing, given our community of interest with Narrogin and the surrounding areas, and also taking into account the other factors that are considered when determining the electoral boundaries, wishes to remain in the Wagin Electorate for the 2004/05 State General Elections.

The Shire of Cuballing has in the past been shuffled between the Wagin and Avon Electorates and this makes if particularly difficult for the Council and community to maintain continuity with a particular representation.

Yours faithfully

Peter Naylor

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

28 February 2003